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Do you have a fine you’re worried about? If you are struggling to pay a fine, there can be ways to help you deal with it. 

You may be able to get your fine lifted or reduced where you are experiencing hardship or difficult life circumstances, such as family violence, mental health challenges, disability, homelessness or drug or alcohol dependency. 

If you have fines from not paying toll roads, you also may be able to get the fine waived if you are experiencing financial or other hardship. 

You should speak to a community lawyer or financial counsellor to get advice on your options. You can find your local community legal centre on the Federation of Community Legal Centre’s website f c l c dot org dot au 

You can find a financial counsellor by calling the National Debt Helpline on 1800 007 007.
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